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TEL- 0743-006852
EMAIL - info@hurumahospital.co.tz

ZGT-Overzee
The Netherlands

Dear Dr. Salah

REF: NOTE OF APPRECIATION

Greetings from Huruma Hospital

Hospital Management and the entire community of staff and service users received with
appreciation the donation of Incubator, suction Machine and Trocars, this mean a lot to us
hence will help to save a lot of life which could be lost due to Prematurity of new born,
Aspiration and other conditions.

The donated equipment’s will improve the quality of care provided to our esteem clients, We
Huruma Hospital Team, we appreciate you for considering us to be recipients of those items we
assure you that all equipment’s we be used for benefit of our clients.

Please extend our heartfelt appreciation to all who make this to be possible. We are looking

forward to hear more from you.

Best Regards

r Sr Marydaria Mushi
MEDICAL OFFICER I/C.




